
Dear [Tenant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to maintaining a clean and 

healthy living environment, we would like to outline our expectations regarding hygiene within 

your unit. 

Hygiene Expectations: 

• Regular cleaning of living spaces, including floors, surfaces, and bathrooms. 

• Proper disposal of garbage and recyclables in designated bins. 

• Immediate attention to spills and stains to prevent pest attraction. 

• Regular cleaning of kitchens, including appliances and countertops. 

• Compliance with pest control measures as needed. 

We appreciate your cooperation in keeping our community a safe and enjoyable place for 

everyone. If you have any questions or require assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Property Management Company] 

[Contact Information] 


